
SW Live Streaming Links - http://lsrlive.com/ 
 
UPDATE #6 (8/5/21): 
 
Registration/Inspection started today and ran smoothly up until closing time. NEWS FLASH a windstorm hit the salt, winds 
pushing 80mph! Cones, signs, tents, awnings, etc…were blown away. That being said, if you are coming onto the salt 
tomorrow morning, please understand there will be workers everywhere. Please be careful and watch out for the workers. 
Inspection/Registration opening will be delayed. If you have any available crew to help with resetting everything, please 
come to the Registration Trailer – We will be meeting at 7:00 a.m. but we will except help at all times.  
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UPDATE #5 (8/4/21): 
 
Everything is ready for tomorrow. Pits open at 7:00 a.m. & Inspection opens at 10:00 a.m. Please follow all traffic signs 
and speed limits. Keep to the right of the double blue lines a max speed is 45mph. Plenty of pit spaces available. Courses 
and pits are ready to go and course signage is up on all courses. All three courses remain in excellent condition. Each 
course return road is designated by a different color banner. VP Fuel is onsite and will be open by the afternoon. 
 
All that’s missing is you! See you on the salt! 
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UPDATE #4 (8/3/21): 
 
Beautiful day on the salt! All three courses are ready to go. Return Roads, Course Signage & Turnouts are complete. The 
pits are almost ready. Security will start tonight. Don’t forget that Inspection starts Thursday morning. The salt truly is the 
best in years on all three courses – Firm, hard & smooth.  
 
Right now, all that is missing is you. 
 



 



 
 
Bill Lattin 
BNI Chairman 
 
Pat McDowell 
SCTA President 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



UPDATE #3 (8/2/21): 
 
We have been surrounded by terrible weather for several days, but somehow Mother Nature has shined on us! We got a 
little rain yesterday, but thanks to Mother Nature, it did not affect the Salt one bit! All 3 courses have amazing Salt!  Still 
the best in many, many years! The forecast is for sunny skies!  
 
We made a ton of progress today. The pits are coming together. We also picked up a ton of trash that had been left 
behind by other folks. A special thanks to our volunteers for that! As for progress on the courses: Course #1 is all dressed 
up! Completely groomed, mile markers are in, turn outs are done, the return road is in. Courses #2 & #3 are also groomed 
& signs, turn outs, return roads are all in progress. Surveying will be completed in the morning.  
 
Things are really taking shape. About the only the only thing missing is you! Pack all the fast stuff & we'll see ya soon! 
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UPDATE #2 (8/1/21): 
 
Course #1 (Long Course) is fully groomed to the 8-mile and beyond the 8-mile is dry & firm for miles. Course #2 (Combo 
Course) is groomed to the 7-mile and beyond the 7-mile is a little bit rough but firm. Pits are being setup and work will 
begin on Course #3 (Rookie Course), Turnouts are being put in and Return Roads tomorrow morning. 
 
We are right on schedule and all courses will be ready to go. No matter what you have heard, there has been weather in 
the area, but the courses are still pristine.  
 

 
 
 



Drag Crew at work on Course #2 
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Progress today – Pits are being Set-up 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



UPDATE #1 (7/31/21): 
 
TODAY WAS OUR FIRST FULL DAY ON THE SALT. DRAGGING STARTED THIS MORNING ON COURSE #1. 
BELIEVE ME, PICTURES DO NOT SHOW HOW GOOD THE SALT ACTUALLY IS. IT TRULY IS THE BEST SALT IN A 
LONG LONG TIME. DESPITE WHAT YOU MAY HAVE HEARD, COURSE #1 IS LIKE A HIGHWAY ALL THE WAY 
DOWN. NO TRUTH TO THE RUMOR THAT IT IS ROUGH FROM THE 3 TO THE 5 MILE! COURSE #1 IS FINISHED. 
COURSE #2 DRAGGING WILL BEGIN EARLY





 
 

  
 
TOMORROW. WE ARE SHARING THE SALT WITH THE ROCKET CLUBS SO WE'RE TRYING TO STAY OUT OF 
EACH OTHERS WAY. THEY'LL BE FINISHED TOMORROW, THEN WE CAN MOTH ALONG TO COURSE #3. AS YOU 
CAN SEE IN THE FIRST PICTURE, THE SIGN AT LANDS END HAS BEEN REPLACED WITH A DUPLICATE. ALSO, 
IN THE PICTURES YOU CAN SEE THE TRASH, WHICH AGAIN PROVES, "YOU CAN'T FIX STUPID". 



THERE HAS BEEN WEATHER IN THE AREA BUT THE SALT REMAINS UNTOUCHED. IT TRULY IS THE BEST IT 
HAS BEEN IN MANY YEARS. ALL THAT'S MISSING IS YOU! 
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